
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23 October 2018         NL/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our continued effort to provide a safe environment for our students, I am in 
the process of arranging for a Police dog handler to visit school in the coming weeks.  
Unfortunately we are unable to specify an exact date as the dog and his handler 
have a very busy and unpredictable schedule and will, therefore, come into school at 
short notice.  
 
As a part of the dog’s visit, it will use areas of the school as a training ground for 
sniffing out illicit substances.  We have offered this opportunity to the Police in the 
spirit of fostering good community relationships and so that the dog can get used to 
working in a range of busy environments. 
 
If your son/daughter is allergic to, or feels that he/she may be upset or worried by the 
dog, please return the reply slip below by Tuesday 31 October 2018 and I will ensure 
that they are not in the area used. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
N M Law 
Executive Headteacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to: the school office, Carre’s Grammar School, by Tuesday 31 
October  
 
Police Dog Handler 
 
My son/daughter …………………………….……. Form …… is allergic to/worried by 
dogs and would like to be kept away from the area in which the dog is working. 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………… 
             Parent/Carer 
 
Date: ……………….……….. 
 


